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 Hello Parents,  
 

We’re now running the second half of the race. February 20th, all 11th graders will 
be taking the ACT. This is a very important test. If a student did not pass his or her 
state exam, English II, Algebra I, Biology I, or U.S. History, the ACT could help. A 
score of 17 on the English section of the ACT will suffice for the English II exam; a 
score of 17 on the math section will suffice for the Algebra I exam; a score of 17 on 
the    Reading section will suffice for U.S. History exam; and a score of 17 on the   
Science section will suffice for Biology I exam. Additionally, our goal is for every   
student to score 23 or better on the ACT.  This will not only help them with the 
state exams, but will also help students to get scholarship money for college. 

Here are the numbers for our Academic Awards. For the second term, we have 8   
Superintendent Scholars, 54 Principal Scholars, and 54 Honor Roll Scholars. Parents 
here’s where we really need your help. We expect to have tripled that number of   
student for each category. We should have had 350 academic scholars or more. 
Please encourage our finest to do their very best each and every day. 

Parents, thank you for sending your very best to school every day. Our daily     
attendance has averaged around 90%!  Keep up the good work so that we can 
reach our goal of 95%. 

Willie Bolden, Principal 

From The Principal’s Desk 

Librarian Message 

 

If you don’t know your history, you are doomed to repeat it! Don’t fall victim 

to the past! Stop by GHS library and check books out books on your history!  

Book of the Month: The Mis-Education of the Negro by Carter G. Woodson 

Character Trait of the Month: Determination 

Quote of the Month: “Never be limited by other people’s limited imagina-
tion!” Dr. Mae Jimison 

                                                                             Latousha Johnson 

                                                                            Librarian 

                                                                                   

Up coming Events 

2/02/ BB Game   Humphreys 

County (H) @ 5:00     P. M. 

 

2/5/BB Game Greenwood (A) 

@ 4:00 P. M. 

 

2/8/BB Game Shaw (H) @ 

5:00 P. M. 

 

2/12/PTO Meeting @ 5:30     

P. M. 

 

2/11/13/15/ BB Game       

Division Tourney @ Yazoo 

City (TBA) @ 6:00 P.M. 

 

2/18/ President’s Day (NO 

SCHOOL) 

 

2/18/19/BB Game Round 1 

Regional Playoff (TBA) @ 

6:00 P. M. 

 

2/22/23/ BB Game Round 2 

Regional Playoff (TBA) @ 

6:00 P. M. 

 

2/28-3/10/ State  Tournament 

Playoffs @ Jackson (TBA) 

 

2/26/Learning Walk @ 9:00   

A. M. 

 

2/26/Couponing Workshop 

@ Inverness Elem. @ 6:00    

P. M. 

 



According to the CDC, to be effective, a 

sanitizer should contain at 60% of  alcohol. 

Tips for colds and flu 

 Teach your child germ etiquette. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose or 

mouth. 

 Cover your mouth when sneezing or 

coughing. 

 Wash your hands with soap and water 

for at least 20 seconds. 

 Drink extra fluids 

 Clean and disinfect surfaces or objects. 

 Get flu shot 

 Do not touch other students school   

supplies. 

 Do not share snacks. 

 Stay at home when sick. 

Message from the Parent Center 

Financial Literacy Workshop 102 

 

  
 

Gentry High School students take every opportunity to gain 

more knowledge. 

Mr. Thad Fairley from Hope Credit Union hosted our          

Financial Literacy Workshop at Robert L. Merritt Junior High  

school.               

Teaching and Learning Pullout Sessions 

Community Learning Walk 

Principal Bolden was a great tour guide during our       

Community Learning Walk. 

Parent of the Year 

Mrs. Kimberly McCormick 


